
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eat Out to Help Out Scheme – August  
 

1) What is the Eat Out to Help out scheme? 
The Eat Out to Help Out scheme is a government funded initiative to encourage people to support 
restaurants and the hospitality sector.   

2) What does the Eat Out to Help out offer involve?  
Customers get up to 50%* off food and non-alcoholic drinks when you dine within the restaurant (up 
to a maximum of £10 discount per person)   
*please note there is no minimum spend and this offer does not apply to corkage or service charge  

3) When is the discount available? The discount is available every Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday 
throughout August.  The discount will be automatically applied to your bill.  

4) Can kids also receive the discount?  
Yes, all diners (including children) are eligible for 50% off (up to a maximum of £10 discount per 
person)  

5) How often can I use the discount?  There is no limit to the number of times you can avail of the 
scheme discount. You can use the offer multiple times daily or weekly.  We would love to have you 
back at Murphy Browns as many times as you like.  As the restaurant will be busy however, we do 
advise customers to book in advance to avoid disappointment. 

6) Will Murphy Browns ‘Early bird’ and ‘Steak Night’ menu promotions still be available on the 
Eat Out to Help Out scheme days?  
Yes absolutely! Our popular menu promotions such as Early Bird and Steak Night will still be 
available for customers to enjoy. You simply get the discount applied on top of these 
offers…meaning even further value for money.   

7) Can I receive the discount if I order takeaway from the restaurant?  
No, unfortunately the scheme is only available to those customers that dine in the restaurant 
premises.  It is not available for takeaway collection or home delivery orders.   


